	[image: image1.jpg]



	NEWSLETTER

     SUMMER  2017
	
	



Welcome to the Summer Term, Wow where are the weeks going!! 
A warm welcome to our new families this term.
Lovely news!
We are thrilled to announce that Auntie Michelle has had a beautiful baby boy, and mother and baby are doing well. 
Fundraising

Thank you to all our families who supported us at our recent bingo evening. We raised £117.50 for pre-school funds. 

We hope you all enjoyed our Easter concert and big thank you for all your donations of hot cross buns. We raised £213.74 on this day. 

Sponsored Bowling W/C Tuesday 25th April
A separate letter has been distributed.

Children’s Learning Journals

The Children’s learning journals will be available to view week commencing 25th April at the beginning of each session. Please feel free to look through them with your children. 

Pre-School trip to Colne Valley Railway.

Can you please ensure we receive all completed forms to enable us to finalise this trip. 
Please note, if you have kindly offered to help on this day, will we let you know asap.

Pre-School Group Photo – Thursday 18th May.
We have our photographer coming in to take a group photo. If your child doesn’t normally do a Thursday morning session we would love it if they could come along to be in the photo, please arrive at 10.00am. This should only take about half an hour. Please can all children wear their pre-school t-shirts/sweat shirts. If you do not have one we can lend one to you. 
Polite Reminders

Can we please ask you to bring in your child’s folder to each session. This enables us to ensure you receive all the letters/forms as they are distributed. 

Parent/Carer Rota
If you would like to join us for a pre-school session, please put your name on the rota which is situated by the exit door.
Match Funding

Help, help, help!!

Does anybody’s work place offer match funding for any of our fundraising events? If, so and you would be willing to help us please speak to Lynn or Hayley. 
Sainsbury’s Vouchers
We are now collecting Sainsburys Active Kids vouchers and would be pleased to receive them from all your friends and family!
General Election – Thursday 8th June
Please note due to a general election being called on Thursday 8th June we will be unable to open on this day. This is completely out of our control and we apologise for any inconvenience this might cause.  Due to this, we shall NOT be closing on Thursday 15th June for an inset day. 
Funday – Saturday 17th June 
Please keep this day free to join us. We really still need helpers to make this day a success. If you are able to help in any way please speak to Lynn or Hayley. 
Dates for your Diary 2017
Pre-School Trip
       Thursday 4th May

Last day of term                 Friday 26th May

First day of term                Tuesday 6th June

General Election                Thursday 15th June

(PRE-SCHOOL CLOSED TO CHILDREN)

Funday                               Saturday 17th June

(separate letter to follow)

Sports Day
                   Wednesday 29th June

(weather permitting)

Pre-School Summer Party   Saturday 8th July 

4-7pm at Runwell Village Hall.

Summer Concert              Wednesday 19th July

Last day of term                Friday 21st July

(no lunch club on this day)
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